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Mobile: 0407317956

Fax: 03-54383548
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We acknowledge and pay respect
to the Jaara people as the original
and ongoing custodians of the land
we meet on.
We commit ourselves to actively
work alongside Aboriginal people
for reconciliation and justice.

" From this day forward, generations will call me ..... Blessed”
..... Luke 1:48

Term 3 - Thursday 13th August 2020

Dear Parents, Families and Friends,

Within this world of uncertainty and change, this Saturday provides
us with a sense of hope and faith in our lives. This Saturday, we
celebrate the Assumption of Mary, the entry of Mary into heaven,
body and soul. Even though Mary was taken into Heaven, she is
always with us and we are reminded of how much she loves us.

We believe that Mary, like the saints, can hear our prayers. She is our
special connection to Jesus Christ and our gateway to Heaven. She is
our model. Mary listened and responded to God’s request to be the
mother of Jesus, and kept her word. The Assumption of Mary is a
timely reminder for us to do the same. As people of God, we too must
hear the Word, listen to it and keep it. If we do, we can be confident
that we will bring peace and good things to all people.

Now, more than ever, we need to believe that Mary is with us, guiding
us through this challenging journey. Take time to pray to her, as she
gives us comfort and hope in our pilgrimage here on earth.

Take care,
Maryg

August

Fri 14th P - 2 Class Google Meet
1lam

Mon 17th 3 - 6 Class Google Meet
9am

Wed 19th Parent Google Meet

6.45pm

Thurs 20th | 3 - 6 Class Google Meet
11.30am

Fri 21st P - 2 Class Google Meet
1lam

Mon 24th School Advisory Board
Meeting - 7pm

Give it your all
R@do if necessary

Ignor@ Qiving up

Tok@ time to do it right
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RE News & Praver for the Week with Mrs Brohm
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FULL OF GRACE,

THE LORD 1S WITH YOU.
BLESSED ARE YOU AMONG WOMEN,
AND BLESSED IS THE FRUIT
OF YOUR WOMB, JESUS.

HoLy MARY, MOTHER OF GOD,
PRAY FOR US SINNERS,
NCOW AND AT THE HOUR

OF QUR DEATH.
AMEN.,

Weekly Information
On Sunday nights, you will receive an email from me at about 6pm with information for the week ahead.

It is really important that you read this bulletin carefully as it contains information regarding the learning
ahead, responses to feedback and questions from both staff and parents and great tips to keep you all
well during this time. The links to the weekly bookings for the Google Meets are also on this bulletin. I
encourage you all to make the most of this opportunity to keep in touch with what is going on. This is my
main way of communicating with you during this time.

School Promotion

With the introduction of Stage 3 restrictions, we are unable to have school tours or visits from our
kindergarten children. I am hopeful that this will change in Term 4 so that we are able to, once again,
showcase our school. In the meantime, everyone can play their part by promoting our school in any way
that you can. I will continue to put up as much learning as possible on our Facebook pages and I hope to
do some work with the Grade 6’s next week to produce more evidence of our learning at St. Mary’s.
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STEP INTO}

econciliation

We're excited to announce our program for children
starting school in 2021 - ‘Step into Prep’.

Commencing in Term 4, future Preps
can join us each Monday from
9.30am to 11.30am.

Children will participate in classroom
activities, meet new friends and become
comfortable with the school environment.

Come and experience what
St Mary’s can offer your family.

We look forward to welcoming you
into our school and community.

For more information contact
Margaret Brohm (Principal) on 5438 3075.

17th ~ Jaimee Sheahan
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Like Nano....... PLEASE NOTE:
With the re—.-'nrm-:_:fu?ﬁun of
Qy an [ Sadac Stage 3 restrictions
| | ALL MASSES HAVE BEEN
Is a Person of Daring and Action.
During Remote Learning, we often come M
across unexpected challenges. Nano Nagle FURTHER N OTl C E

faced many of them in her lifetime.

It was great to see Ryan and his family . ; .
finding their own solutions Father Stephen will be live streaming his

to some technology Sunday masses every Sunday at
issues that they 10.30am. Go to
experienced this week. http:/www. stliboriuseaglehawk.org.au/

MASS TIMES
lee Nﬂnﬂ"““ . 15t Sunday af the Month,
:00am
Our Senior Students
: . Thursday's
Are People of Daring and Action. 9 15am
I'm sure that nothing came ‘easy’ to Nano Each other Sunday of the Month,

Nagle. But she showed an enormous amount 8:00am

of grit and determination.

Last week, our seniors were encouraged to
dig deep, take on feedback
and redo some tasks.
Well done.
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SCHOLASTIC
BOOK CLUB
ISSUE 6 |S
COMING!

Due to our current lockdown restrictions, we are going to do
Book Club Issue 6 a little differently.

You will still be able to place your order via:

mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx
—and orders need to be in by

3rd September, 2020

(Date)

Unfortunately as we are unable to receive your orders back to our school,
you will need to have them delivered direct to your home for a fee of $5.99.

If you have any questions or queries, please contact:

Your school

(Contoct details)

Even though you're
|5~ & getting your order home
g / delivered, we will still receive
10% of your order value
back in Scholastic Rewards
to use to purchase additional
books and resources
for eur school!

MSCHOLASTIC
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Healthy Bones Action Wee /

17-23 August 2020

e
INGLEWOOD & DISTRICTS
HEALTH SERVICE

South Loddon School Skipping Competition

Childhood is the biggest opportunity to build strong bones for life. That's why it's so
important for growing kids to get enough calcium, exercise and vitamin D.

Skipping is great exercise to build and maintain bone density.

Inglewood & Districts Health Service are inviting the schools of South Loddon to
participate in a skipping competition leading up to Healthy Bones Action Week.

We invite your school to take up the challenge and skip through our calendar.

To be involved contact Cindy Gould, cgould@idhs.vic.gov.au
SCHOOL SKIPPING BATTLE OFF

Sunday | Monday | Tuesday | Wednesday | Thursday | Friday Saturday
1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8
Skipfor3 |Skipfor5 | Skipfor? Skip for 10 | skip for 4
minute minutes minutes minutes minutes

9 10 11 12 13 14 15
Skip for 6 Skip for 9 Skip for 5 Skip for 12 | Skip for 3
minutes minutes minutes minutes minutes

16 17 18 19 20 21 22
Skip for 15 | Skip for 7 Skip for 9 Skip for 11 Zoom
minutes minutes minutes minutes Battle Off

23 24 25 26 27 28 29




